General Studies Committee Meeting

3/24/05

Voting members present:  John Landolt, Alan Tinkler, Stephanie

Slocum-Schaffer, lynne hannah, Don DiLella, Karen Green

Voting members absent: VJ Brown, Larry Daily, Pat Dwyer, Judy Kepple,

Laura Renninger

Meeting was called to order at 8:25 when quorum was reached.

I. M/S/U Minutes of 3/3/05 approved as distributed.

II. Working Group Reports:

Alan Tinker:  He passed out examples of a vertically integrated

philosophical perspective for general studies curriculum, which included

a senior captsone experience. These ideas were culled from general

studies curricular models from other schools.  These models are linked

on his website.  Discussion around the issues that this model would

raise: i.e., small faculty = small number of sections, major change in

current curriculum.

Karen Green:  Her group was meeting the next day.

III. Assessment Task Force: No report.

IV. Program Review Discussion: We started a discussion on the

suggestions that Ann Ferren made. It was suggested that we needed to pay

close attention to her comments, especially those that were made in

response to the questions we posed to her. Some of the discussion:

General Studies goals could be articulated in the syllabi, all syllabi

for General Studies courses could be kept in one place, committee might

need to assess courses to make sure all goals are being addressed, need

data from BANNER to look for pattern of when students take general

studies courses.

For next meeting (April 28th) look at actions that Ann Ferren

articulated and prioritize them for our next meeting.  Send you

prioritization to Stephanie who will distribute to committee members.

V. Other: none

M/S/U Adjourn.

Minutes respectfully submitted by c. lynne hannah

